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                  I Oppose HB3166 

 

    

  This is an apparent way for the legislators to come in the back door with a measure 

we have already voted on.  Ranked Voting is not a legal tally of a majority of 

Oregonians,  

  

 I am an Independent and certainly would like the opportunity to vote in primaries, but 

NOT at the expense of attaching a back door bill! 

  

 I do appreciate the hard work anyone in public service does, but trusting these 

servants we have elected gets eroded by tactics like this. 

                   Kelly Keller 

   

 

 

 

 

 

    


